
 

 

29 January 2020 
 

2020 HIGH SCHOOL TASTER DAY 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our high school transition process, a High School Taster Day has been 
organised for all Year 6 students. The day will involve a range of activities preparing 
the students for high school. 
 

When: Friday 7th February 2020 
Where: Quakers Hill High School Hall 

Time: 8:30 am – 2:20 pm 
Travel: Private transport 

 
This is a compulsory school day and all Year 6 students are required to attend the 
Quakers Hill High School Taster Day, regardless of the high school that they will enrol 
in for 2020. Students are to wear their full school uniform (including enclosed leather 
shoes) and bring their own recess and lunch. Parents are required to organise 
transport for their child to and from Quakers Hill High School on the day.  
 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo      Rosannagh Ryan 
Principal       Deputy Principal  
 


